
From: BrownScott, Jennifer
To: Sanguinetti, Pamela NWS
Subject: Olympia Oyster Enhancement Project
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 9:54:01 AM

Hey Pam! Hope the new year is treating you well.

Clallam MRC is requesting to drop 2 bags of oyster shells seeded with Olympia
Oysters on Dawley Property at least >25' from the existing eelgrass beds, to test the
potential for Olympia Oyster restoration. Oysters will be distributed by hand and bags
will be removed from the site.

Clallam County has responded that no County permits are required for this activity. I
just wanted to double check with you to make sure that an ACE permit would not be
required.

Greg Ballard forwarded the Tribe's aquaculture permit application to us last week.
Looks like there is a lot less structure than originally requested.

Hoping you have a terrific week.

-jennifer
__________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Refuge Manager
Washington Maritime NWRC
715 Holgerson Rd
Sequim, WA 98382
office: (360) 457-8451 ext.22
fax: (360) 457-9778
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